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December 3, 1968

United States

Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545 Regulatory Suppl File Cy.

Attention: Mr. Don F. Harmon
Source & Special Nuclear Materials Branch
Division of Materials Licensing

Gentlemen;

This will acknowledge your letter dated November 7, 1968 in
reference to the renewal of our AEC Source Material License
No. STB-258, which authorizes the use of source material at
our Morris, Illinois plant.

We are presently engaged gathering together the necessary
information required for the new application, as requested
in your letter, but unfortunately some of our records were
destroyed a few years ago. Therefore, to enable us to file
the information required we contacted your Region 111 Branch
in Glen Ellyn, Illinois, who graciously consented to send us
the necessary copies to bring our records up to date.

Due to the fact that we have just received the copies of the
records, we are requesting an extension of the time limit
mentioned in your letter, to allow us sufficient time to com-
plete the renewal application.

Your usual kind cooperation in this matter will be greatly
appreciated.

Very truly yours,

•'\\- • ' S. F. APPLIAN ES LIMITED
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